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From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2003 1:53 PM

To: ‘WG64@aol.com’
Subject: RE: Wifredo gort Appointment to the I.T.C. Bord

Mr. Gort,

Thank you for your inquiry. Based upon the facts you have provided me, there is no legal conflict for you to
serve on the International Trade Consortium ITC and work for a company that has a business relationship
with the County. This is based upon the fact that the business relationship your firm has with the County has
nothing to do with the activities of the ITC. If for some reason a matter was presented to the ITC which
involved Ramirez & Co., either directly or indirectly through the Finance Department, you not be allowed to
participate in those discussions.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Thank you,

Robert Meyers

Original

Message

From: WG64@aol.com [mailto:WG64@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2003 4:51 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: Wifredo gort Appointment to the I.T.C. Bord

Mr. Meyers, I was appointed to the I.T.C Board of Directors by Commissioner Souto on June
2003, I’m also S.V.P. for Ramirez & Co. one of the Bond Underwriters for the Counties Finance
Dept., I would like to know if accepting this appointment would create a conflict for me or my
Company. Thank You and have a great day

7/11/03


